
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE  OF  BUDGET  HEARING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that a proposed budget for the Indian Mountain 

Metropolitan District was presented to the Board of Directors on October 12, 

2024, for the ensuing year of 2025. 

 

A copy of the proposed 2025 budget will be posted at the Community Center 

Office, Located at 31 Keneu Ct. (Community Center) Como, CO and also 

on-line at https://indianmountain.info/?page_id=1902 (The official web site 

of IMMD).  The proposed budget will be approved at a regular meeting of 

the Board of Directors to be held on November 9, 2024, at the Community 

Center, 31 Keneu Ct. at 9 a.m. 

 

Any interested elector of the Indian Mountain Metropolitan District may 

inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any 

time prior to the final adoption. 


